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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                                     Friday 9th February  

 

It’s been another busy week at Tattenhall Park- we have even had a visit from a fire engine! 

PTFA 

A big thank you to everyone who attended the PTFA meeting this week – it was an amazing turn out and 

so lovely to see such enthusiastic support for our school. Today, a super keen team of PTFA parents 

sorted through all the donated uniform and we now have spare uniform available in the baskets outside 

the office. Please feel free to come and have a look if you need any items of school clothing, free of 

charge, for your child.  

 

We will also be keeping items of lost property in the same area, so they are easily accessible. Mrs Gibson 

and Mrs Roberts said there are some really lovely unnamed coats in lost property- so please come and 

check if your child is missing one! 

 

Gardening Morning 

I’m sure you have all seen the amazing job, our wonderful gardening team, Jenny and Fiona organised on 

Saturday. Thank you to staff, parents and children, who all worked in the pouring rain to made our 

school grounds so beautiful. 

 

World Book Day Fancy Dress Swap 

On Tuesday 27th February, we are holding a ‘World Book Day’ fancy dress swap on the railings outside 

Years 3-6. Anyone who has any old costumes that are in good condition and are no longer needed, please 

could you bring them to school and hang them on the railings outside in the morning. Anyone will be free 

to take a costume- you don’t need to swap! 

 

School Photographs Reminder 

Tempest are coming to take photographs on Tuesday for Reception, Y6 and Nursery 

 

Have a wonderful weekend,  

Mrs Nicky Bolton           
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